DATE: March 6, 2025

TO: House of Representatives, Taxation Committee

FROM: Marilyn Watkins, Holton Community resident

RE: House Bill 2390 (Proponent)

On behalf of Holton Community Hospital, I appreciate the opportunity to provide

testimony in support of House Bill 2390.

This bill is important because it allows the people of Jackson County to decide whether a county-
wide sales tax is warranted to assist in the continued operations of the local hospital, a major

source of health and economic stability in the county.

Thank you for your consideration of our comments regarding this bill. I ask you to recommend
House Bill 2390 for passage.

Sincerely,
Marilyn Watkins

Holton Community Hospital Board Member
Holton City Commissioner
mrambowatkins@gmail.com




